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We need to get back on Standard Time for many good reasons: 

1. ending the mess of changing clocks twice a year.  

2. safety for children, commuters and outdoor worker during early morning and 

evening. 

3. many health and safety organizations have endorsed this change.  

Thank you for supporting this bill.  


